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Girls Basketball 

The Lady Eagles are currently in first place of the Tri County Conference with a perfect record of 6-0.  

The team is 9-3 overall on the season.  The team currently has the most made 3 pointers in all of 

Monroe County.  The hot shooting has been led by Lizzie Liedel who currently ranks 2nd in made 3 

pointers in Monroe County and Monica DeGasto is ranked 4th. 

The season is just past halfway, and the Eagles are doing great.  The MHSAA district playoffs will begin 

on 2/28/22 and will be held at Adrian Madison. 

Boys Basketball 

The Eagle basketball team has continued to face scheduling challenges as they have had additional 

games postponed due to opponents having Covid-19 related issues.  Currently, the team is 2-2 in the 

conference and 4-3 overall.  The two conference losses have been by a total of five points.  The boys 

have been competing well and hope to improve their record the rest of the season.  They have an 

important conference game against the 1st place Whiteford Bobcats on Friday 1/28/22 and then against 

Summerfield on 2/1/22. 

The MHSAA district playoffs will begin on 3/7/22 and will be held at Sand Creek High School. 

Wrestling 

The wrestling team took 2nd place at the Tri County Conference team tournament.  They also 

participated in a multiteam tournament at Gibraltar Carlson on 1/22/22.  They were led by RJ Cicero (5-

0), Zach Miller (4-1) and Julian Ariaza (4-1). 

We have four girls on the team this year.  They participated in all girls wrestling tournament in 

Fowlerville on 1/21/22. Ann Marie Gessner took first in her weight class with a perfect 4-0 record.  

Cheyenne Crouch and Elliot Gessner also have victories during the tournament. 

MHSAA team districts will be held on 2/9 and individuals 2/12.  Both will be held at Dundee High School.  

Girls’ individual sectional will be held on 2/20 at either Howel or Hartland High School. 

Boys Swim 

Coach Mosley and the swimmers have been excited to see work beginning on the Natatorium.  

Currently, they have been practicing at Monroe High School and participating in all away meets. 

The swim team has been led by Tim Nadolny.  Recently, he set the Riverview pool record for 100m fly. 

The swim season will continue through February with the SMISL championships at the end of the month. 

Middle School 



Girls’ basketball has just started, and their season will continue through February. 

Middle school wrestling has also started.  Currently, we have seven students participating. 

The Co-ed swim team has completed their season.  Jared Tunison had an outstanding season.  He has 

qualified for the Michigan Interscholastic Swimming Coaches Association state meet on 1/29/22 


